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This Week… 
We have enjoyed another busy week in 
Reception. As part of our topic ‘Up, Up and 
Away’ we read the story ‘’Raft ride’. We 
then wrote our own raft ride stories. “First 
the giraffe got on the raft…”. The children 
had so much fun creating their own 
versions of the story. 
 
In our phonics we have been learning to 
read words with five graphemes. We have 
read words such as stamp, crisp, string and 
scrunch. We also learnt the tricky words, 
were, here, little and says.  
 
In maths we have been learning all about 
the composition of number 7 for example, 3 
and 4 makes 7 or 5 and 2 makes 7. The 
children have enjoyed finding different ways 
to make 7. Challenge at home – how many 
different ways can you make 7 at home? For 
example, 2 cars and 5 dolls.  
 
 
 
 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Lily-Rose Neill 

Daffodils: Luca Bristow 

 
 

Well done!  
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Story of the week  

Biscuit Day 

Next Friday is Daffodils turn to bring in 
one packet of biscuits each. These will be 
sold around the school and all proceeds 

will be used to purchase resources for our 
sensory room. 

Thank you  

 

 

Mini Topic – Australia  

Next week we will be learning all 
about Australia as a mini topic. Check 
out our twitter page to see what we 

get up to!  


